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Friday 16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a wonderful week at TSM, with topics being 

launched involving lots of exciting activities and 

experiments! In worship this week we have been exploring 

the hidden meanings behind our school logo and what this 

means to our community as well as sharing special 

messages with Rev. Damon about the Queen’s life and 

promises she made to her global community.  

 

Reminder - school closure Monday 19th September  

Please can we remind families that due to the national period of mourning and Queen 

Elizabeth II’s state funeral, we will be closed on Monday 19th of September as part of 

the national Bank Holiday for this occasion. 

 

Don’t Forget - Happy Circus is coming to town! 

Happy Circus is an all-human show where family-friendly 

Cabaret meets razzle -dazzle Chicago!  

Bringing the magical world of Circus to every event. 

International artists from around the world will dazzle audiences 

with a stunning range of enthralling, daredevil aerial and ground 

acts including some very rarely seen unique performances. The 

music, costumes, and acts are all set in the years from the 

roaring 20s to the fabulous 50s. So come along and enjoy this 

circus extravaganza - all are welcome! 

Coming to town on Sunday 18th September 2022 at Hare Farm, Twyford. Gates open 

at 12.00pm. Tickets are now on sale via PTA Events App (TSMPTA) or via the link: 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/tsmpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=47711 

Invite your family and friends to share the fun and raise some money for our 

wonderful school! 

mailto:adminoffice@twyford-pri.hants.sch.uk
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/tsmpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=47711


 

adminoffice@twyford-pri.hants.sch.uk            01962 - 713358                                                          

Beaulieu Candle Company 

Written by Flora and Eva 

On Wednesday, Liam Cooke, the founder of The Beaulieu Candle Company, came in 

to talk a bit about the company and what we will do when we make our own candles 

later this half term. He also mentioned that he would like us to help him show that they 

are eco-friendly and he would also like us to help make a slogan for him. 

 

 

Feature Finding Walks  

 

This week the Year 1 and 2s went on a feature finding walk in order to decide if they 

lived in a rural or urban area and if Twyford was a village, town or city. 

The year 1s had a very rainy 

walk…and the year 2s a very sunny 

walk. 

We also discovered that the 

dentists used to be a fire station 

and there used to be another pub in 

Twyford called the ‘Dolphin Inn’. 
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Val Corcoran's Memorial Service - request for local seasonal flowers, berries, 

foliage and greenery 

 

We would be enormously grateful if you could drop off any spare 

garden/hedgerow cuttings at Twyford Social Club on Thursday 

afternoon (22nd September), so that we can make the club look as 

pretty as possible following the celebration of the life of dear Val 

(at Twyford St Mary’s Church at 11:30 on Friday 23rd September). 

Please contact Georgie Sollom 07979 905625 if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

Bag2School 

Due to the ongoing success of the Bag2School scheme, Twyford St 

Mary’s will be participating again this year, organised by the PTA! 

Bag2School is a company that specialises in collecting good 

quality pre-loved clothing that can be re-used. Twyford St Mary's 

PTA will receive a payment based on the total weight of the bags 

collected, so it is an excellent way to raise funds for the school, whilst giving unwanted 

clothes a second life! 

The following items are accepted into the bags for re-use: good quality clothing, paired 

shoes, hats, belts, handbags, soft toys, bedding, curtains and towels. They cannot 

accept duvets, pillows, cushions or any school/work uniforms. 

The next collection date on Thursday 3rd of November. A pack containing the 

bags and the letter will be sent out before half term. 

 

 

Dogs at the Gate  

We kindly ask that families who are tying dogs up at the school gate ensure 

they are distanced from the main exit of the school to allow space and a 

safe pathway for all.  

 

 

Warm wishes and have a peaceful Bank Holiday, 

 

Sophie Davies 

Headteacher 
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Star of the Week 
 
 

Class Name Reason 

Ash Benedict 
R. 

For always thinking of others and for good choosing it, 
using it and putting it away.   

Beech Zara For her descriptive and accurate Emily Brown story. 

Sycamore Guy For his brilliant contributions to our class discussions this 
week especially when describing daily life and death of 
the Ancient Egyptians. 

Willow  Elizabeth For amazingly detailed map work in Geography to 
explore the continent of Asia and its human and physical 
features. 

Yew Norah For her flair and creativity when adding detail to 
conversation, through excellent use of reported phrases. 

 
 
Roll of Honour 

 

 
Dates for your diary 

 

Autumn Term 

18th September PTA Circus at Hare Farm, Twyford 

19th September School Closed for bank holiday 

Class Name Reason 

Ash 

Moses For being super-safe on the I-pad during computing.  

Lucy  For showing our Christian value of care, when looking 
after her peers.   

Beech 

Max For showing our value of JOY when singing Beech Class 
lunchtime prayer. 

Lowen For being an Incy Independent in his maths learning ALL 
WEEK! Well done Lowen! 

Sycamore 

Poppy For challenging herself in her Maths learning on place 
value this week. 

Miller For showing our value of respect and engaging 
enthusiastically during PE this week. 

Willow 

Oliver K For being a great role model in the class for all of our 
learning keys.  

Evie For brilliantly detailed independent explanations, 
evaluations and predictions in Maths, Science and 
Guided Reading.  

Yew 

Zef For brilliant perseverance and effort in Maths and spelling 
this week. We’re very proud of you! 

Lauren For her exemplary behaviour this week; showing great 
qualities of a role model. 

mailto:adminoffice@twyford-pri.hants.sch.uk


 

adminoffice@twyford-pri.hants.sch.uk            01962 - 713358                                                          

20th September Election Week commences 

22nd September Election day! 

23rd September Val Corcoran Memorial Singing at 10.15am 

27th September School Photos – Individual pupil & staff  

4th October Willow Class Candle Making Workshop 

5th October Flu vaccinations – deadline for submitting forms 

7th October Young Shakespeare Co. performance of Twelfth Night for KS2 

10th October  Westgate Q+A Visit – Yr 4/5 Parent (see separate email) at 3.00pm 

10th October Flu vaccinations – all Yr R to Yr 6 children 

13th October Harvest Festival at St Mary’s Church, 9.30am 

14th October PTA School Disco 

17th – 21st October  Yr 6 Calshot Residential 

21st October Last day before half term 

24th – 28th October Half Term 

31st October First day after half term 

1st November Parents’ Evening 

3rd November Parents’ Evening 

3rd November Bag2School Collection 

10th November  Remembrance Service 

2nd December PTA Movie Night 

5th December Enterprise Week commences 

9th December PTA Christmas Fair 

15th December Christmas Jumper/Lunch Day – PM  

16th December Final Day of Term 
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Church Corner  

Don’t forget the upcoming events with St Mary’s Church!  
 

 

Upcoming Events at St Mary’s Church 

11th September 
Gateway 360 4.00 – 6.00pm  - Every 2nd Sunday of month (Flyer below) 

18th September 
Harvest Fayre 1.00 – 4.00pm {Flyer below) 

23rd September 
Val Corcoran's Memorial Service at Twyford St Mary’s Church at 11:30 
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